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“Many thanks to support from the Growing Communities
in Scotland Site Visits Travel Bursary- five of us had an
outing to Abriachan nursery situated West of Inverness.
It was a beautiful day. For those who usually travel by
bus it was a treat to be able to stop where and when we
wanted. We explored a tunnel and looked for driftwood
on the banks of Cluanie, had a walk in Abriachan woods
and a coffee and cake stop! The gardens were fun and
we learnt how to propagate primulas by division. Meeting
enthusiasts is inspiring. We all had a great day.”
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Interested in becoming a fieldworker?  We are recruiting for a fieldworker in the Glasgow area. If
you are interested in becoming a fieldworker (up to 10 days paid work per annum) please contact Vicki
Ferguson, details as above.
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The Propagator

Would you like to know
more about basic gardening
techniques?

Growing Communities in
Scotland are developing a
range of Training courses
following the success of the
two Basic Gardening Skills
Training days already held in
September and October at
Camphill, Blair Drummond
near Stirling.

This day course is a ‘hands-
on’ opportunity to learn about
basic gardening skills such
as:

« planting seeds and bulbs

« different compost types and
additives

« pots and trays

« taking cuttings and potting
on

« pricking out seedlings and
potting on plug plants

« fruit planting

* planning a year round
gardening programme.

The exact programme for the
day will depend on
participants’ needs — have
your say on the Booking Form
when you reserve a place...
A third basic gardening
course is planned very soon.
If you would like to attend or
suggest any other topics for
training visit the Trellis
‘Training’ Web page at
http://www.trellisscotland.org.

uk/training and register your
interest via the Booking Form
and post or email it to the
Trellis Office.
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